
November 8, 2017 

 

Entertainment Committee Minutes of 11/7/2017 

 

Present:  Barbara S. Jody B, Chris Horn, Rob Lang, Mike Andreson, Emily 

Birkenseer, Marty Marks, Janet B.. 

 

Absent: Gary Bender, Liz Tabussi, Terrye Light 

 

Wrapped up loose ends regarding Chili Cook Texas Hold Em Event 11/11 

Confirmed chili donors: 

Liz T. 

Emily B 

Barbara S 

Gary B 

Elena V. 

Terrye L.   

Janet B. (depending on sign ups if needed) 

 

Corn Bread:  Susan Cymrot 

Caesar Salad   Cindy Tugaw 

 

Chris will take care of plates/bowls for chili and utenstils 

 

Arrive to club at 5 PM night of event.  Janet & Liz will sign in folks.  Each 

guest will be provided with a wrist band to identify paid status which entitles 

chili and fixings and chips for poker buy-in. 

 

There will be 3 level of winners: 

1st Prize  Designer Card/Chip Collection donated by Diane Connor 

2nd Prize Bottle of White Wine donated by Chris H. 

3rd Prize Bottle of Red Wine donated by Janet B. 

 

Committee members if you can come dressed in Western mode,,,cowboys 

boots, flannel shirts, chaps, etc. 

 

All committee members agreed to reach out to recruit more members to sign 

up.  We are allowing last minute walk ins at door who will be charged $15 to 

join in fun.  Current # are low, so we need to rev this event up guys!!!! 



Seems to be that women are not interested in cards, but after last night I’m 

in.___________________________________________________________ 

 

Holiday Party 12/9 Update 

 

Our guest bartender for the evening will be Rebecca which is delightful 

holiday surprise.  Christian will be her back up.   

We will be ordering wholesale wine through Davide which will include 

white, red, and bubbly.  I will inquire about consignment of the wine, so 

what we don’t drink we get credit.   

 

I will coordinate a meeting between Chris and Davide for walk through of 

tent setting to assure compliance with all building codes, etc.   

 

December 3 will be club decorating gathering.  Liz T. is in charge of 

recruiting her decorating elves to fill the club with lights and glitter.  We will 

have edible treats for volunteers.  Please plan on helping with this event that 

will begin at 4 PM on 12/3 Sunday.   

 

We do need to purchase new lights that provide gold/silver glittering effect 

since that’s the theme for Home for the Holiday Party.  Liz & Janet will 

handle. 

Janet will check in with Steve to have poster ready by next week.   

 

From this point forward it’s pushing members to attend this holiday event 

back home where they’ve requested it to be.   

 

Any clever marketing ideas let us know.  It’s a fact that some members do 

not read their emails and that is our primary means of promoting events 

these internet days.   

 

Our next meeting will be December 5, Tuesday at 6 PM.   


